
 

CITY OF HUTCHINS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City Council of the City of Hutchins will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, July 15th, 2024, 

at 6:30 p.m. in the Hutchins City Council Chambers located at 321 North Main Street, Hutchins, 

Texas 75141 to receive public comment on the proposed Comprehensive Plan for the City of 

Hutchins and to consider a recommendation for approval of the Comprehensive Plan by the 

Planning and Zoning Commission.   

 

 

Additional information may be obtained by contacting Tim Rawlings, Building Official at 972-

225-6121, Ext. 111. 

 

Tim Rawlings 

City of Hutchins 

 

 

 
 

 


